
 

November 4th, 2015

          President: Bob Howard  Treasurer: Elaine Schenk  Secretary:  Bob Graham
          Chief Flying Instructor: Brian Cheadle Field Operations: Tom Savage  

Call to order    19:25

Attendees: Yvonne Adam, Stefan Boyle, Brian Cheadle, Jim Childerhose, Bob Graham, Bob 
Howard, Ken Klein, Thomas Marshall (Possible new member), Chris Ramey, Tom 
Savage.

October's Minutes Approved: Bob Graham / Chris Ramey

Financial Report Approved: Brian Cheadle /  Bob Howard

As of October 31 there were 19 (2 honorary + 17 paid) club members.  Expense for filter and belt
$xxx  Income from Interest and hat sale $xxx

President's Report

Bob Howard and all in attendance expressed their appreciation for Elaine Schenk's hard work 
over the years.

Field Report

No Report, however the following items were discussed.
 Round Up, the farmer who takes hay from the field wouldn't have it, Stefan Boyle said he

would check into possible sources
 Tractor,  Stefan Boyle will approach the schools and see if we can get an assessment on 

repairing them.  This will help us decide whether we will need a new tractor in the spring.

Flying Instruction
No students listed as of now, however we might have five-plus.  Last year two students didn't 
continue training mostly due to bad weather.  Maybe regularly scheduled classes would help with
attendance.



Items for Discussion

Club Treasurer
 As Elaine will be stepping down as Treasurer, this position will be open for election in 

December.
Mowing schedule

 Worked well the first part of the season, Ken Klein volunteered to maintenance the 
schedule next year.

Zone Meeting
 Three to four club reports were read at the zone meeting.  Door prizes were won and 

Wings were given to those in attendance.
 The meeting minutes will be available on the MAAC website. 

Membership Fees
 A motion was made by Tom Savage and seconded by Stefan Boyle to reduce the 2016 

regular membership fees from $60.00 to $40.00.  Motion was passed.
Field Improvements for next season.

 Chris Ramsey recommended the club invest in two picnic tables and rebuild / build three 
flight tables.  All in attendance agreed this was a great idea.

Next Meeting

December 2nd.

Adjournment

Meeting was adjourned at 20:30.
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